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Dear Professor Asfa Widiyanto,

It is with great pleasure that | am inviting you to participate in the Humboldt Foundation Kolleg (seminar)
entitled “New Frontiers in Religious Constitutionalism in Australia, Germany and Indonesia,” to take place in
Melbourne, December 5-7, 2023.

Attached to this letter is the current program for the event.
I look forward to receiving you in Melbourne.

Sincerely yours,

Miguel Vatter
Professor of Politics
Alfred Deakin Institute for Citizenship and Globalisation
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